
 

 

 

 

 

20 March 2024 

Report on the Leasehold and Freehold Reform Bill LCM 

Dear Huw,  

Thank you for your letter of 15 March drawing our attention to the recommendation in 

your report on the Leasehold and Freehold Reform Bill LCM, which is relevant to the 

Business Committee: 

Recommendation 3. The Business Committee may wish to review Standing Order 29.1 

as part of its ongoing work in relation to the legislative consent process.” 

We considered the recommendation at our meeting on 19 March and I am writing to 

confirm that the Business Committee is happy to accept the recommendation and to 

confirm that Standing Order 29.1 will be considered as part of the Business 

Committee’s planned work in relation to the legislative consent process.  

Kind regards, 

 

The Rt Hon. Elin Jones MS 

Y Llywydd and Chair of the Business Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg | We welcome correspondence in Welsh or 

English. 
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